
Proposed SRA Bylaw Addition:

Feedback at the SRA Town Hall held on September 24, 2020 suggested that
members need a process where they can raise issues and ask questions. The
SRA Board of Directors reviewed the request and decided that the current bylaws
do not provide a process for members to provide feedback and direction to the
Board. The Board is bringing forth the following bylaw amendment to respond to
this concern.

New wording under Article 14 MEETINGS, 14.2.5.d be added as follows:

“Members wishing to present a motion at the AGM must submit such motion
to the SRA office listing the name of the mover, seconder and the intent of the
motion, a minimum of 40 days prior to the AGM to allow ten days for the
preparation and inclusion of the said motion with the written notice of the
AGM which is sent out to all members and the auditor thirty days prior to the
AGM.”


